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Executive Board meeting 13 May 2024 

Summary of outcomes 

 

The Chair of the Executive Board, Mr Ladislav Hamran, opened the meeting and welcomed the members 
to the seventh meeting in 2024 of the Executive Board of Eurojust.  

 

Main discussions 

The Executive Board discussed i) the initiation of negotiations with the competent authorities of Bolivia, 
Chile, Ecuador and Peru for the conclusion of Working Arrangements, based on the draft validated by the 
Board on Relations with Partners; (ii) the possibility for the Board on Relations with Partners to designate 
one National Member as lead negotiator for such Working Arrangements; iii) the possibility for the 
Administration to organise a high-level visit of the competent authorities of several Latin American 
countries (Bolivia, Chile, Ecuador, Panama and Peru) on 10-11 July 2024, in close cooperation with the 
European Commission, including bilateral meetings with interested National Desks. 

The Executive Board reviewed the draft Annual Report 2023. 

The Executive Board took note of the state of play of the review of the Eurojust organisational structure 
and provided guidance on a reorganisation proposal prepared by the Administrative Director. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


